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Bulletin No 3: Supreme Court On The Move – 11 July 2016  
 
 
Our bags are packed and we’re ready to go. The Supreme Court will be open for business in 
the new David Malcolm Justice Centre, 28 Barrack St, Perth next Monday, 11 July. 
 
Last week, we outlined our new postal address for all correspondence (including the Court 
of Appeal). Please note below that there has been a minor amendment to that new postal 
address. 
 
From 11 July 2016, the Court’s postal address will be:  
 
 Supreme Court of Western Australia 
 Level 11, David Malcolm Justice Centre 
 28 Barrack Street 

Perth 6000 Western Australia 
 
The telephone number for the Court remains as (08) 9421 5333, but the fax number 
changes to (08) 9421 5353. Otherwise, for telephone and email contact, the numbers and 
email addresses for the Court are the same as current listings. 
 
All registry functions, other than Court of Appeal matters, will be located in the new 
building, as will all civil hearings and mediations. The Court of Appeal remains in the Stirling 
Gardens courthouse, and all criminal hearings will be heard at either Stirling Gardens or the 
District Court building. Please check the lists for the location of court sittings. 
 
For any questions on contact details, please go to the Court’s website at 
www.supremecourt.wa.gov.au  
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Val Buchanan Ph: 9421 5303; Mob: 0439 953 898 
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